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                       November 20, 2004 
  

                       VICTORY FOR COMMON SENSE:   COLLINS-LIEBERMAN BILL  DEFEATED 

  

  

TODAY,  MEMBERS OF THE U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES PUT AN END TO THE 
THREATENED PASSAGE OF THE COLLINS-LIEBERMAN-SHAYS-MALONEY BILL WHICH 
WOULD HAVE CONTINUED CURRENT POLICIES THAT ALLOW 
TERRORISTS UNRESTRICTED ENTRY TO THE U.S.,  AND WHICH WOULD ALSO 
HAVE INVITED STATES TO GRANT DRIVERS' LICENSES TO ILLEGAL ALIENS AND THE 
UNKNOWN TERRORISTS AMONG THEM. 
  

  

THE HUNDEREDS OF MEMBERS OF 9/11 FAMILIES FOR A SECURE AMERICA THANK 
REPRESENTATIVES JAMES SENSENBRENNER AND DUNCAN HUNTER FOR DEFENDING 
THE SECURITY OF ALL AMERICANS BY LEADING THE SUCCESSFUL EFFORT TO 
DEFEAT THE COLLINS-LIEBERMAN BILL.      
  

WE HOPE THAT IN THE NEXT SESSION OF CONGRESS A NEW 9/11 COMMISSION 
RECOMMENDATIONS ACT WILL BE INTRODUCED THAT WILL ADDRESS ALL OF THE 
DANGERS DESCRIBED IN THE COMMISSION REPORT, NOT JUST INTELLIGENCE 
MATTERS. 
  

WE HOPE TOO THAT ALL 9/11 FAMILIES WILL JOIN WITH US IN PERSUADING 
SENATORS COLLINS & LIEBERMAN,  REPS SHAYS & MALONEY, ET AL THAT THEY 
MUST ABANDON THEIR SUPPORT FOR POLICIES THAT ALLOW WOULD ALLOW FUTURE 
TERRORISTS  TO CARRY OUT ANOTHER 9/11 AS FREE FROM FEAR OF DISCOVERY AS 
THE MASS MURDERERS OF 9/11. 
  

THE 9/11 FSA BOARD OF DIRECTORS ALSO GIVES SPECIAL 
THANKS TO ROSEMARY JENKS, RIKKI HORTON AND 
ROY BECK OF NUMBERS USA.   THIS VICTORY WOULD NOT 
HAVE BEEN POSSIBLE WITHOUT THEM.   ALL OF US OWE THEM 
A GREAT DEAL.  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

http://www.911fsa.org/

